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The Commentors Name:
---> mary m weisenmiller

The Commentorsgs Address:
--->
===

Email Information:

---> Add commentor to the mailing list
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Contact Information:

---> fax number :

---> phone number : _
---> organization :

---> position
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Comment Text

-->Any route to Yucca Mountain leads to a highly unsuitable site for a nuclear

waste repository.

The Mina Corridor would affect many more people and natural resources than the

previously considered Caliente route. Overall,

the Mina Corridor poses a

greater risk to Nevada's public health and environment.

The DOE must fully consider the "No Action Alternative." The Mina corridor is
dangerous, is filled with a high degree of uncertainty, and must be removed

from consideration.
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